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RAY'S MEXICO TRIP

The following investigation was conducted at St. Louis,
Missouri, by SA WILLIAM H. WARFIELD:

On April 30, 1968, RICHARD H, DIXON, 13000 Woodley
Lane, St. Louis, was interviewed at the Federal Paper Stock,
4810 McKisock Street, where he is employed as Vice President.

DIXON advised that he stayed at the Rio Hotel, Puerto
Vallarto, Mexico, from October 20 to 22, 1967. He and his wife,
GLORIA, flew to Puerto Vallarto from Guadalajara, Mexico, via
Mexicana Air Lines. They met friends, Mr. and Mrs. BEN LAPIN of
San Francisco, California, at the Rio Hotel. DIXON thinks that
he and his wife occupied Room #206.

DIXON viewed photographs of JAMES EARL RAY as depicted
on FBI Wanted Flyer #442A, dated April 19, 1968. He advised
that he does not recall having seen this man at the Rio Hotel.
He could furnish no information concerning RAY,

On April 30, 1968, GLORIA L. (Mrs. RICHARD) DIXON,
nee BRITTON, 13000 Woodley Lane, St. Louis, was interviewed
at 8701 McKenzie Road, Affton, Missouri, where she is employed
as a secretary to the Superintendent of Affton Schools.

Mrs. DIXON furnished essentially the same information
as her husband. She viewed photographs of JAMES EARL RAY as
depicted on FBI Wanted Flyer #442-A. She stated that she doesn't
recall having seen RAY at the Rio Hotel during October, 1967, and
could furnish no information concerning RAY.

Mrs. DIXON pointed out that she and her husband generally
did not eat in the dining room at the Rio Hotel while residing
there. '
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